
 

SAT PREP 

 

Summer is a good time to begin preparing for SATs. You can use this website to learn more about 

the SAT. There are practice tests that you can download and tutorials to you can use to brush up on 

your math skills. Go to https://www.khanacademy.org/test-prep/sat to take a look at all of the 

resources.  Please note that this website provides information and practice for the SAT that will be given 

through January 2016.  Information about the SAT that will be given starting in March 2016 can be found 

here: https://www.khanacademy.org/test-prep/new-sat. 

You are not required to do this but it is recommended that you take a look at the types of questions that 

will be asked if you are planning to take the SAT. 
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